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PRODUCT SAFETY SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING

APRIL 24, 1981

PRESENT:
Subcommittee Others
J. P. Glas, Chairman J. W. Brooks
P. A. Lewis, Secretary W. H, Coleman, II

R. A. Partnoy Holmberg

J. G. Williams

7mm Express Recall

pir
B

<] {ecaltg 124:330

270 Win.Product Problem

The powder wvendor has assured Remington that procedures
now have been instituted to better insure against mixed powder
problems in the future. Although ballistic pressures of some
returned rounds exceed SAAMI maximum recommendations, such
pressures do not begin to approach proof pressure range. It
was, therefore, decided not to recommend the recall of this
270 Win. ammunition because there is no significant safety

hazard.
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